GOVERNMENT OF THE GOUVERNEMENT DE LA
REPUBLIC OF VANUATU FISHERIES DEPARTMENT REPUBLIQUE DE VANUATU
SERVICE DES PECHES

Private Mail Bag 9045
Sac Postale Privé No. 9045
Port Vila,
VANUATU

Tel: (678) 23119

Date: 03/08/2022

The Executive Director

Inter-American Tropical Tuna Commission
8901 La Jolla Shores Dr

La Jolla, Ca 92037

Phone: (858) 546-7039

Dear Sir,

Subject: Response on REC C 12-11 Reporting IATTC-WCPFC

Overlap Area

With reference to the above I have the pleasure to present to you Vanuatu’s official
response to the statements made in the 100 Compliance Committee Meeting in
Phoenix Arizona from the 29t -30% July 2022. Our response in regards to REC C 12-
11 Reporting IATTC-WCPFC Overlap Area is as follows;

REC C 12-01 Reporting IATTC-WCPFC Overlap Area

In the case of Vanuatu flag fishing vessels listed in the registers of both
organizations, Vanuatu is herby notifying the IATTC secretariat that, Vanuatu
flag fishing vessels conducting fishing operations in the overlap area will report
directly to WCPFC.

However Vanuatu flag fishing vessels listed in the registers of IATTC, shall
continue to apply the conservation and management measures of the IATTC,
when fishing in the overlap area.

Your cooperation and continuous assistance is highly acknowledged

?

Yours sincer%/ '

o

William NAVITI
Director of Fisheries



